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Violence  

 

Any form of violence against staff working in Croydon School of Gymnastics is unacceptable.     

Staff working in the club do to care for others. They do not come to work to be victims of violence. 

Aggressive, violent, and threatening behaviour does not go with the job and will therefore not be 

tolerated. Violence against the staff in the club is a crime and we work with the local police locally to 

prevent it. Individuals behaving aggressively or are violent towards our staff will be reported to the 

police. 

Croydon School of Gymnastics and its Management operate a zero-tolerance policy towards 

members who are consistently or excessively rude or abusive towards any member of staff at the 

Club. Membership will be terminated without hesitation for such behaviour. 

This also applies to members, who, by their actions or behaviour bring the good name of the Club 

into disrepute, even whilst outside the Club premises., 

We are here to provide the best possible level of coaching in a professionally run, friendly, fair and 

respectful environment. All we ask is that our members treat us and the good name of the club in 

the same way. 

 


